State Clearinghouse and Planning Unit

Gavin Newsom
Governor
Memorandum
Date: March 19, 2021
To: All Reviewing Agencies
From: Scott Morgan, Director
Re: SCH # 2021030278

Oildale Mutual Water Company Dual Water System Improvement
Project
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Kate Gordon

Director

The above-referenced project has been withdrawn from review until further notice.

Please disregard the document you received on March 10, 2021 and note all project
information is no longer available.
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